
Missouri American Water (MAW) is the company that 
owns the water and sewer treatment plant. Contact MAW 
customer service for information on water, leaks and 
billing at 866-430-0820. You can also visit their website for 
additional information at www.missouriamwater.com 

 

Back Flow Testing must be done on your irrigation system 
every year when it is turned on. This is required by St. 
Louis County Ordinance.  

	


